

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 875 Perimeter Drive MS 3151 Moscow ID 83844-3151

208-885-6365 president@uidaho.edu uidaho.edu/president

DATE:

September 29, 2021

TO:

Francesca Sammarruca, Faculty Secretary

Russell Meeuf, Faculty Senate Chair

Torrey Lawrence, Provost and Executive Vice President

Diane Whitney, Policy Coordinator

FROM:

C. Scott Green President

SUBJECT:

Temporary Emergency Policy FSH 6100 TITLE IX SEXUAL HARASSMENT

I approved the attached change to Policy 6100 on an emergency basis in accordance with FSH 1460 C-3 due to an immediate need to avoid prejudice of the interests of parties currently scheduled for a hearing. This temporary emergency policy will remain in effect for a term of 180 days unless withdrawn by me prior to the end of the term. I understand this change has already been submitted and approved by Faculty Senate and is slated for approval as a permanent policy through the normal procedures.

In addition, I am advised that both Faculty Senate Leadership and our university counsel both approve this measure.